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Notice of Second Public Meeting on  

Clear Choice Standardized Plan Designs 

 

Tuesday, September 15 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

Public Law Chapter 653 (LD 2007), “An Act to Enact the Made for Maine Health 

Coverage Act and Improve Health Choices in Maine,” requires the Bureau of Insurance 

to develop Clear Choice standardized plan designs for the 2022 individual and small 

group markets.  

 

The statute requires the Bureau to work in consultation with a stakeholder workgroup 

composed of consumer representatives, carriers, health policy experts, and other 

interested parties.  

 

We anticipate holding up to three meetings by electronic means over late summer and 

autumn.  The second will be held on Tuesday, September 15th at 10:00am.  Documents 

for the meeting have been posted on the Bureau’s website. 
 

To join the meeting, click on the “Clear Choice Workgroup Meeting” button that will be 

posted at the top of the Bureau’s home page on September 15 at 9:45 a.m.  
• The button will take you to a virtual lobby, and Bureau staff will admit you to the 

meeting.  

• Attendees' microphones will be muted. Anyone who wishes to speak should use 

the "raise your hand" function. 

• The meeting will also have a telephone connection.  

• The meeting link will be available for approximately 10 minutes after start of the 

meeting so that interested persons will have an opportunity to check their 

connections and still attend if there are problems.   

• Anyone who does have a problem connecting to the meeting should contact 

Brittnee Greenleaf at 207-624-8491.  

 

 


